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Consider approval to enter a contract with McMahon Contracting, L.P.; for the reconstruction of
Thweatt Park Pond; in the amount of $414,041.62; as provided for in the CRDC and DUD funds; and
authorizing the City Manager to sign any necessary documents after approval by the City Attorney.

Fiscal Impact:
The fiscal impact of this project is $414,041.62. CRDC funds will cover $250,000 of the project and
the remaining $164,041.62 will come out of DUD funds.

Staff Recommendation:
The Public Works Department recommends approval.

Strategic Pillar Icon:

Sustainable Government
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